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November 21, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
Dear Mr. Harms: 
 
The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved payment of the following cost item:  

 
Iowa State Fair ………………....……………............................................................$151,631.00 
On December 15, 2021, a windstorm caused damages to the Varied Industries Building, Soda Shop, Grandstand 
and General Store. Request was to cover repair costs. 
 
This represents full and final payment, $2,641.00 will be reverted and this allocation closed. 
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Executive Secretary 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:   Cindy Lundeen, Accountant, Iowa State Fair  

Stacy Jorgensen, Human Resource Specialist, Iowa State Fair  
Linda Leto, Department of Management  

 


